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Comments: Please remember that the Forest Service is in service to the forest, NOT to the companies and

people who make $ from utilizing our public lands. 

 

So this "Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Outfitter and Guide Permit Reauthorization" is interesting in that it

lacks any specifics as to sites, so we cannot make site-specific comments until we know. So please correct that

and give the public more time to review and comment about the use of our lands. Some things we need to know

include campsite management plans for outfitter camps, the 2017 needs assessment, all NEPA docs concerning

outfitters, and all inspections/complaints/evals about each campsite AND outfitter.

 

Being Montanan and a lover of this area in particular, I request an Environmental Assessment or Environmental

Impact Statement.

 


